

CELEBRATE A LEGACY

... and support the future of a strong medical education at the Florida State University College of Medicine.

LEGACY CELEBRATION PROGRAM

The brick walkway surrounding the College of Medicine courtyard is the focal point of our Legacy Celebration Program. Inscribed bricks, granite pavers and commemorative benches not only provide financial support for the college and its mission, but establish a lasting impression for those honored by the **tax-deductible** contribution. Help pave the way for the future of medical education and pay tribute to a graduate, faculty member, or friend.

ORDER ONLINE AT MED.FSU.EDU/ALUMNI

Naming opportunities ranging from individual student lockers to auditorium seats and classrooms also are available. Contact Wayne Munson, assistant dean for development, at 850-644-4389 or by email at wayne.munson@med.fsu.edu.